
 

Bring your own device policy 
 

This policy supports learning by allowing pupils to bring their own personal device to Glenalmond 
College for educational use. Our goal is to enhance learning while keeping everyone safe and 
focused. 

 
The College operates a ‘Bring Your Own Device’ policy and pupils are expected to attend school 
with an unrestricted Wi-Fi enabled device. Details below: 

 
●​ Chromebooks and laptops are suitable; 
●​ Devices must have up-to-date antivirus protection; 
●​ Fully charged before school, a spare charger is recommended; 
●​ A case to protect the device is also recommended; 
●​ Devices should be free from parental controls & VPNs to operate on the College's 

Wi-Fi. 

 
Rules and Responsibilities 
 
Pupils must  

●​ Connect to the College Wi-Fi (no mobile data use); 
●​ Adhere to the  Glenalmond College acceptable use of IT policy for more information on 

this, click here; 
●​ Use devices respectfully, responsibly, and quietly; 
●​ Not take photos, videos or recordings without permission; 
●​ Not access or share inappropriate content. 

 
Pupils are responsible for their own devices at all times and the College is not responsible for lost, 
stolen, or damaged devices. 

 
For general enquiries please contact the Admissions Department who can be reached via 
admissions@glenalmondcollege.co.uk or call 01738 842000. 
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